June’s President’s Message

Dear Members and friends of Mended Hearts 296, Orlando,

Welcome to your June Newsletter. We have not had a newsletter for 2 months but now we are
back.

| did write a President’s message or April. If you ever want to read any prior messages just go
to Mended Hearts 296 Website... .http://www.mendedheartsorlando.org/

By now all up to date members should have receive a phone call from one of our Board
Members to inquire about your health and well being since this dreaded pandemic has
engulfed us all. 1am glad so many of you are doing well. If you did not receive a call send me
an email with your phone number so we can be sure you are on the list.

We will be having a Zoom meeting on June 16™ at 7pm Hopefully most of you have had a
virtual meeting in the past. Details will follow.

Also, we have scheduled our Chapter’s Anniversary Dinner on July 26, 2020 at 4 pm. See details
in the newsletter. We will be practicing social distancing and masks are suggested if not eating

or drinking to keep all safe. Hopefully by the time our dinner is scheduled things will be looking
a little brighter.

Looking forward to our virtual Zoom meeting, June 16; and our Anniversary dinner on July 26.
Take care, stay safe and keep your spirits up.

Peace & Love.

Larry



